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Monday 2nd June 2025 - INSET Day  
Thursday 5th June 2025 - Class Photographs  

Friday 6th - Year 4 Ancient Egyptian Workshop  
Monday 9th - Friday 13th June 2025 - Year 5 Stubbington Trip 
Tuesday 17th June 2025 - Year 2 - Royal Victoria Country Park 

Wednesday 18th June 2025 - Year 1 - Marwell Zoo  
Thursday 26th June 2025 - Transition Day  
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A Message 

From  
Mrs Jones   

Thank you so much for all your kind donations this morning for the food bank - we 
are really overwhelmed by your generosity at such short notice, and we know this 

will make a real difference to some vulnerable local people. 
 

Well done Year 6 - we saw nothing but exemplary behaviour last week during SATS. 
We are super proud of every child in this year group and their individual journeys in 

our school. I can't believe they are entering their last half term here at 
Shamblehurst. 

 
There is still lots to look forward to before we break up, Stubbington in Year 5, 

Sports Days and the Shamblehurst Summer fayre on Monday 21st July to name a 
few. 

 
In preparation for our summer fayre we will be holding two non-uniform days on the 
Friday 6th June - for a donation of chocolate and Friday 20th June for a donation of 

smellies or wine.  
 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to some Shamblehurst staff at the end of the 
summer. 

Miss Yazmin Patten, Mrs Caroline Trinidad and Mr Kyle Lewis will be leaving us for 
some new adventures at the end of the academic year - we wish them all the very 

best for the future and thank them for their hard work and commitment to 
Shamblehurst. Ms Gollogly will be leaving to have her baby in June, and we welcome 

back Mrs Hopson, who is returning following the birth of her daughter last year.  
 

Warm wishes,  
Mrs Jones  
Headteacher  

 
     
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
  

On Thursday 8th May, Year 2 went on a trip to Sir Harold Hillier Gardens.  The focus for the 
day was Science and in particular, plants. The children were amazing and had the best 

day.  We could not have asked for better weather conditions. Not too hot, not too cold! After 
exploring the vegetable patch and wormery, we headed to do some pond dipping. We found 
all manner of wildlife, including newts and dragonfly larvae. We then had a wonderful walk 
through the gardens looking at the different varieties of trees and plants from around the 
world. This led us to the herb/ sensory garden, where we collected different herbs such as 

mint, rosemary, chives, lemongrass and curry leaves. Lunch was a rest stop on the grass in the 
sunshine.  After lunch we played some games including a seed survival game where we 
worked in teams to see what things in nature may stop seeds and plants growing, for 

example, people stamping on them, too much rain, animals nibbling them and not enough 
rain. We ended the day role playing a story about a plant and learned a bit about bee 

pollination. A really fun day!  
Year 2  

 



  

In Year 2, in our science lessons, we have been thinking about how plastic can be helpful and 
harmful.  We were learning about reducing, reusing and recycling.  We talked about how a lot 

of litter is plastic waste and did a litter pick in and around our school grounds. As a year 
group, we filled 4 bin liners of rubbish. Lots had blown into the hedges and trees surrounding 

our school field. The photographs show some of the unusual things we found!  



 

 
 

  

Year R really enjoyed exploring the New Forest Wildlife Park on their 
school trip. They were so well behaved and showed our school value of 

respect during the trip which was great to see. We are so proud of them. 
They are a credit to our school. 



Summer Fayre - 
Monday 21st 

July 2025, 
3:30pm - 
6:00pm  

 

Our INSET Days for next academic year 
(2025 - 2026) are as follows: 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
Thursday 4th September 2025 

Monday 5th January 2026 
Friday 13th February 2026 

Friday 22nd May 2026  

 

The Hedge End Food 
Bank would like to thank 

everyone for their 
support in donations. 

They are very grateful, 
and it will help the local 

community.  

During the warmer weather, 
please ensure that your child 

brings a water bottle with them 
to school. Please ensure this is 

clearly named.  

 



 


